From: Thuaire, Charles
Sent: 11 December 2014 10:00

To: Planning

**Subject:** FW: ROYAL FREE DEVELOPMENTS 2014/6845/P

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P thanks

Charles Thuaire Senior Planning Officer

Telephone:

From: Paul Knight

Sent: 11 December 2014 09:15

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: ROYAL FREE DEVELOPMENTS 2014/6845/P

Dear Sir,

as an employee of the hospital I should like to object to the above planning application. Currently I and others in the department use the green space to relax during lunch breaks and after work.

The stressful nature of hospital work really requires that a safe easily accessed are is provided for staff.

I notice that many patients, visitors and public use this space.

If this building is so important to the hospital why did the hospital not purchase Bartram's in Rowland Hill Street. This would then have less of an impact on the surrounding green space.

Finally, I must object to the hospital erecting signs around the proposed site saying that building work will begin early 2015. Am I correct in thinking that scheduling building work should come after planning permission has been granted not before?

P Knight